
         April 8, 2016 

Dear _____________________________________________ 

Assisted Suicide is not necessary for the following reasons: 

1) Palliative care doctors are able to control the suffering and the physical pain of the patient with 

appropriate medication for his/her stage of illness. Medicine has made great advances in this area. Once 

the patient is made comfortable  he/she want to live.  I have witnessed this so many times.  

2)  Euthanasia was considered a war crime 40 years ago and still is today! How did it suddenly become                

promoted as an act of compassion ? This is turning true freedom and compassion on its head! 

3) Canada does not need to adopt a failed dangerous euthanasia   experiment in Holland, where healing         

and care is no longer part of medicine! 

4) I want to maintain a trusting relationship with my doctors! 

5 ) Are the Federal and Provincial Governments ready to  help fund life giving projects such as the 

building of a hospice close to a hospital?    Please respond to this question.  

Note: The Windsor Star has an excellent article about the new Hospice care sattellite at Leamington 

Hospital.  April  7, 2016   “The Gift of Caring”.        Thank you for reading my letter 

       Sincerely, 

 Your mailing address    / your Signature/    

   


